
 Greater Toronto Council 

Volunteer Opportunity 

 

 

 

 

 

Greater Toronto Council is looking for a group of volunteers that are excited about the Canadian 

Path and are willing to help in the implementation efforts especially over the next year and a 

half, with continual efforts over the next 3 years.  

 

Scouts Canada is embarking on a new journey and we’re looking for your help in bringing great 

Scouting Adventures to more youth in our Council. Join us on the Canadian Path as we launch 

the next great chapter in Canadian Scouting. Working together as one Scouts Canada, we will 

not only revitalize our Scouting programs, we will revitalize Scouting in Canada.  

 

The ideal candidate has experience facilitating youth-led programming, is good at strategic 

planning and has innovative ideas about program revitalization for Canadian Scouting. Please 

provide your Scouting resume and any other pertinent information that the selection committee 

may find useful.  

 

Please send applications to Spencer Julien, Council Canadian Path Ambassador, at 

spencer.julien@scouts.ca by January 30, 2016.  
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